
NMBHGC Minutes Oct.2, 2008
 
General meeting called to order by Ed at 6:50pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.
 
1. Ed opened the meeting by asking if there were any more nominations for the Executive board. There were none. Tony Anicito 
proposed the nominations be closed.  This was seconded and approved by vote. As there were no other nominations, Ed proposed that 
the vote be by acclamation. This was seconded and accepted by vote.
2. The minutes from Sept. were read with one change in line 6, that " Dec. meeting" be changed to " Rendezvous". The minutes were 
then approved by vote.
3. No Treasurer's report was given.
Old Business:
1. Bob spoke about the successful Rendezvous held in Sept. with some 60 shooters and 90 spectators. Always need volunteers! 
especially for the Oct 18th shoot.
2. There is an Orientation on Thurs. the 9th at 4pm.
New Business:
1. A member brought up the need for better communication at the CAS events regarding times held. Mark suggested checking the 
calendar as it is regularly updated.
2. Sporting Clays reported 84 shooters with $2100 turned in to the club.
3. Idea of a possible co-op was mentioned for the club to reduce costs for shooting needs.
4. Hawk has a sympathy card for members to sign for  Tod Parkins, who was accidentally shot.
5. Karma has a CCW class set for Dec 6th and 7th. Cost is only $50. Fred Brenken will hold the class at the Edgewood Center from 
8am to 5pm on the 6th.  The 7th will be at the range. It was proposed the pistol bay be closed for that period on the 7th. This was 
seconded and approved by vote.
6. Motion to close meeting was seconded and approved by vote. Meeting adjourned.


